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13 November 2024 
Dear Deposited Papers Clerk, 
 
POLICE NATIONAL DATABASE 1.5 TRANSFORMATION PROGRAMME: ACCOUNTING 
OFFICER ASSESSMENT 
 
It is a requirement to publish an Accounting Officer’s assessment, either in full or in 
summary, for all initiatives which form part of the Government’s Major Projects Portfolio 
(GMPP). The Accounting Officer assessment must be deposited in the Libraries of the 
House, ahead of being published on GOV.UK. 
 
Attached is the updated full Accounting Officer’s assessment for the Police National 
Database 1.5 Transformation Programme. The assessment has been approved by the 
programme’s Senior Responsible Owner and the Home Office Accounting Officer. 
 
I would be grateful if you could arrange for this to be in placed in the Libraries of the 
House. 
 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Lord Hanson of Flint 


